
Special called meeting October 5, 1976
The meeting of the Board of Trustees, City of Smiths Grove, was held approximately !:30 PM
Tuesday, October 5, 1976 at the new County Fire Station, Main at Laurel with the
following members present; Chairman Margaret Bevarly, Dr. James S. Hill, Mrs. shelvie
Dubree, Mr. George Torrence and Mr. Matheny.

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Bevarly and turned over to Mr. !·lathenyfrom
the Planning and Zoning Commission. Mr. Matheny had the Board to look over an
ordinance with a different floormat than Bowling Green's. The Board would decide
later whi ch one to use.

Discussion was then held on the siness zone s, It was decided to have hTO business
zones. One for central business for the businesses down town and one for the High''1ay
businesses. The central business would not allow storage for gas above gound, it would
re uire off street parking and lot rlidth wou ld be 50 foot minimum. The highway business
district wouLd have minimum of 2 acre lots, ith minimum of 100 foot vlidth of lot,
with a set back of 25 feet and al so off street parking and unloading zone, they would
also maintain a rear set back.

Discussion was held on an industrial zone. It was decided to have only one industrial
zone. Discussion was held on a conservation zone which would help preserve sinkholes.
Also there wes discussion on a public zone.

Being the time was late it was decided to adjourn until a later date.

APPROVED:

an, Board of Tees
of Smiths Grov , Kentuck¥

ATTEST:

\~!:uatt
Clerk, City of Smiths Grove, Ky.

-

------------------------------~/


